
 

 

22 November 2021 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

As Member States plan for busy month ahead, I have the honour to inform you that the 

plenary meetings of the General Assembly have been scheduled for consideration of the reports 

of the following Main Committees that concluded the substative part of their work during the 

seventy-sixth session: 

 

¶ Plenary meeting to consider the reports of the First Committee (Disarmament & 

International Security) – Monday, 6 December, at 3:00 p.m., General Assembly Hall;  

¶ Plenary meeting to consider the reports of the Fourth Committee (Special Political and 

Decolonization) and the reports of the Sixth Committee (Legal) – Thursday, 9 December, 

3:00 p.m., General Assembly Hall. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


